SOL-ARCH

June 30, 2015

City of Miami Beach

Planning Department

1700 Convention Center Drive
Miami Beach, Florida 33139

RE: Extension of Time Request

To Whom It May Concern

We are the architects that are in the process of fmahzmg permlt drawings for a project located at 3732-
3724 Sheridan Avenue. el R i :

The applicant has proposed the construction of a new two-story single-family home on two combined
lots to replace two, one-story single-family homes, one of which is a pre-1942 architecturally significant
home which has been approved by the Design Review Board (DRB0616-0035), please see attached Final
Order.

Unfortunately, due to the owner’s unanticipated family medical issues, the permitting process has been
delayed.

By means of this letter, we would like to request the maximum extension time to complete the
permitting process.

Respectfully,

Dulce Conde

RA 15803
Sol-ARCH, Inc.
d@sol-arch.com
(305) 740-0723
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